PRESTO

ASSISTANT

)

Moe & Gene Johnson High School

Presto - check your email for an email you received May 17, 2024, with the subject
line “James Malik has added you to Presto Assistant” from
no-reply@presto-assistant.com”. If you received the email, click on the invitation and
complete the set-up process. Confirm your and your student’s email, phone number,
and address are complete. If you did not receive this email, email Tracey Mendez

ASAP @ tracye.mendez@hayscisd.net
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